Town of Montville Public Safety Commission

2015 FEB -9 PM 1:51 Singular Purpose Special Meeting-Lateral Tranfer to Montville Police

(Interview of Candidate) Monday, January 19, 2015, 9:00 a.m.

Public Safety Building-Conference Room

(Minutes of Meeting)

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Jetmore at 9:05 a.m. and the Pledge of Allegiance was conducted.

Those PSC members in attendnce were L.Adams, J. DePasquale, J. Moran, K. Perkins, and D.P. Jetmore. Also in attendance were Lt. Bunnell and Montville P.D. Detective D. Radford.

There was no need to enter into Executive Session-no members of the general public in attendance.

Lateral Transfer candidate James E. Smith was interviewed by the PSC members with Detective D. Radford serving on panel and Lieutenant Bunnell sitting in attendance. The standard questions used in the lateral transfer process, oral examination, were asked of Mr. Smith. The interview was concluded.

It was the unanimous opinion of all PSC members that Mr. Smith, who is currently a member of the Connecticut State Police, rank of Sergeant, and serving as the Resident State Trooper in the Town of Montville, should advance to the next step in the hiring process.

No members of the public were present for comment.

There were no remarks from Public Safety Commissioners.

Adjournment, 10:05 a.m..

Minutes submitted by D.P. Jetmore, Chairman PSC